
The Honorable President and Mayor’s Office of Minority and Women-Owned Business
Development, 3000 Druid Park Drive, Suite 3000B, Baltimore, 
MD 21215 

City Council Bill 21-0086 – Minority and Women’s Business Program – Interim Extension
June 22, 2021
Paul E. Taylor, Director
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Members of the City Council
City Hall, Room 400
100 N. Holliday Street
Baltimore, MD 21202



The Mayor’s Office of Small, Minority and Women Business has been asked to comment City Council Bill 21-0086 – Minority and Women’s Business Program – Interim Extension. This bill is for the purposes of the purpose of postponing, for an interim period, the automatic termination of the Minority and Women’s Business Program; providing for a special effective date; and generally relating to City procurement requirements.

The Mayor’s Office of Small, Minority and Women Business supports this bill and has no concerns regarding the extension.  

As the City’s primary advocate for small, local, minority and women-owned companies, the Mayor’s Office of Small, Minority and Women Business looks forward to participating in upcoming work sessions and hearings on Bill 21-0086. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.

Sincerely,
[image: ]
Paul E. Taylor
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